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Regan Rene Allen
Congratulations from

Clarendon Housing Authority

Joseph Matthew Boyd
Congratulations from

Sonic Drive-In

Makayla Danielle Brown
Congratulations from

Osburn Appliance

Bryce Tanner Burch
Congratulations from

Mike's Pharmacy

REGAN ALLEN 
Regan Allen is the daughter of 

Brian and Tonja Allen. She has lived 
in Clarendon since her 8th grade 
year. She ran cross country and 
track her freshman and sophomore 
years. She was a football trainer 
her sophomore and senior years 
and loves all the memories she has 
because of it. She was in theater 
her sophomore, junior, and senior 
year. She was a member of student 
council her junior and senior year. 
She is planning to attend Amarillo 
College to become a vet tech.

MATT BOYD
Matt Boyd, son of Julia Johnson 

and Joseph Boyd, has lived in 
Clarendon for nearly four years and 
has been attending school here since 
his freshman year. He participated 
in theatre his freshman year, junior 
year, and senior year. He won an 
award for his role in Equus, his last 
high school performance. He also 
took part in UIL Editorial Writing 
for two years and had planned on 
participating in it his senior year. 
Matt plans to attend Clarendon 
College for two years to complete 
his basics but is unsure of what he 
plans to do afterwards. He has been 
passionate about filmmaking since 
he was six years old and hopes to 
one day write and direct his own 
films.

MAKAYLA BROWN 
Makayla Brown, daughter of 

Chris and Mandy Brown, has lived 
in Clarendon for most of her life. 
She played basketball and softball 
and she ran track. Her junior year 
she went to regionals for track in the 
400 relay, 800 relay and the 200. She 
plans on going to Clarendon College 
to get her basics, and afterwards 
she plans to go to Midwestern State 
University. She plans on getting 
her bachelor’s degree to become a 
college or high school coach.

TANNER BURCH 
Tanner Burch is the son of 

Chris and Shannon Ward. He was 
6 months old when he moved to 
Clarendon and has attended school 
in Clarendon since kindergarten. 
Tanner has participated in many 
extracurricular activities all through 
school. He has enjoyed student 
council, 4-H, FFA, and Fellowship 
of Christian Athletes. Tanner loves 
horses and has spent his time in 4-H 
traveling to judging competitions. 
He attended state 4-H roundup for 
Horse Quiz Bowl and Judging and 
served as his chapter’s president 
during his last year. He was honored 
to receive the Gold Star and I Dare 
You Award from his local chapter. 
He is an active member of First 
Baptist Church youth group and 
strongly believes in helping his 
community. Tanner plans to begin 
his college career at Clarendon 
College studying science and plans 
to move on to Tarleton University 
to obtain a bachelor’s degree in 
biomedical science with hopes of 
attending medical school.

COLLIN BUTLER 
Collin Butler is the son of 

Shanna Herndon and Ebony Butler. 
He has lived in Clarendon his whole 
life. Collin participated in football, 
basketball, baseball, and track all 
four years where he has had much 
success. Collin plans to attend West 
Texas A&M where he will study 
business.

EBONI BUTLER 
Eboni Butler is the daughter 

of Shanna Herndon and the 
granddaughter of Regina Herndon 
and Ron Herndon. She has lived 
in Clarendon her whole life. She 
plans to attend Clarendon College 
to pursue sonography. After college 
she plans to open her own business 
to help pregnant women who can’t 
afford doctor visits.
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VOCATIONAL NURSING
1 year program • Certificate of Completion

ASSOCIATE DEGREE NURSING
1 year Bridge program • Associate of Applied Science

CAREER / TECHNICAL
Cosmetology, Welding, Industrial Maintenance, CDL
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Copyright © 2020. All Rights Reserved.

�

Thank You
This Graduation Edition would not have been possible without the assistance of our 

advertisers, Dee Ann Sears, Valorie Ashcraft, Elizabeth Zongker, Kari Lindsey, and, of course, 
the graduates themselves. Senior portraits and panels are all photos by Prestige, Inkahoots, and 
LifeTouch. Cap and gown pictures are by Kari Lindsey and Adelita Elam. Congratulations to all 
our graduating seniors! Best wishes to all of you.

EnterpriseThe Clarendon

Collin Cade Butler
Congratulations from

Robertson Funeral Directors

Eboni Keonna Butler
Congratulations from

Clarendon Veterinarian 
Hospital & Supply

Nyjamal Tynerick 
Butler-Evans

Congratulations from

Clarendon Insurance Agency

Victoria Grace Cranford
Congratulations from

Donley County Senior Citizens

NYJAMAL T. BUTLER-EVANS 
Nyjamal T. Butler-Evans is the 

son of Ikenisha Butler. He has been 
in Clarendon for as long as he can 
remember. He has been a part of the 
football, basketball, and track teams 
all four years of his high school 
career. After he graduates, he plans 
to attend Wayland Baptist University 
and continue his football career. He 
hopes football is a part of his life for 
a long time.

VICTORIA GRACE CRANFORD
Victoria Grace Cranford is the 

daughter of Elizabeth and Anthony 
Cranford. She lived in Tempe, 
Arizona, until July 2016 when 
her family moved to Clarendon. 
Throughout high school, Tori 
(as she is called) participated in 
band, theater, and yearbook. She is 
planning to attend Amarillo College 
in the fall to study nursing.

RAYNEE CRAWFORD
Raynee Crawford, daughter 

of Miki Crawford, has lived in 
Clarendon her whole life. During 
her time spent at CHS, she has 
enjoyed playing sports, including 
basketball, softball, cross-country, 
and cheerleading. Raynee plans to 
pursue a career in dental hygiene and 
will begin by obtaining her basics at 
Clarendon College. Raynee wants to 
thank her family and friends for all 
of their support.

HARMOND KAASE DRENTH
Harmond Kaase Drenth, son 

of Tanya Bell and Jade Drenth 
and brother of Ranger Drenth, is 
a graduating senior in the class of 
2020. He moved to Clarendon in 
2008 from Minnesota and began 
attending CHS as a sophomore 
(although he had participated in 
UIL events since elementary). He is 
planning to attend Baylor University, 
where he has received a full-tuition 
scholarship, to pursue a degree in 
Computer Science. He plans to 
pursue a career in cybersecurity.

HENRY DUSHAY 
Henry Dushay is the son of 

Mike and Anne Dushay. His family 
relocated to Clarendon from West 
Texas his junior year, specifically 
to attend a high school geared 
to prepare students for college. 
Initially, Henry is planning to 
attend Clarendon College and has 
recently accepted a Ranch Horse 
Team Scholarship. After Clarendon 
College, he would like to complete 
his degree at West Texas A&M 
while continuing to ride on the WT 
Ranch Horse Team. Henry has been 
riding and showing horses his whole 
life and would like to continue to 
compete at the Collegiate level 
in AQHA, SHOT and NRCHA 
shows all while pursuing a career in 
medicine or dentistry.
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Jayden 
Monds

Raynee 
Crawford

Kenneth 
Overstreet

Braylee 
Shields

Trenton
Smith

Zane 
Sneathen

Schkiria 
Weatherton

Perla 
Carreon

Cody 
Flores

Erykah 
Martinez

Collin 
Monroe

Mica Delos 
Reyes

Alissa 
Upton

Regan 
Allen

Joseph 
Boyd

Makayla 
Brown

Tanner
Burch

Maritza Mercado-
Vazquez

Samara 
Johnson

Nathan 
Lee

Mattee 
Johnson

Collin 
Butler

Eboni 
Butler

Nyjamal 
Butler-Evans

Victoria 
Cranford

Harmond 
Drenth

Madisen 
Gay

Henry 
Dushay

We are proud of our 
awesome seniors and 
we wish them success, 
happiness and a very 

bright future.

www.pilgrimbank.com

Clarendon • Wellington • Vernon • Electra
Member FDIC

Pilgrim Bank
Since 1911
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Harmond Kaase Drenth
Congratulations from

Mike's Pharmacy

Henry Logan Dushay
Congratulations from

Clarendon Insurance Agency

Madisen Paige Gay
Congratulations from

Henson's

Raynee Tae Crawford
Congratulations from

Clarendon Family Medical Center

MADISEN GAY 
Madisen Gay is the daughter 

of Michael and Mandi Gay. She 
grew up as a military child, moving 
around from coast to coast until 
the end of her 6th grade year. She 
played softball, basketball, tennis, 
cheered, and ran cross country 
during her high school career. She 
participated in UIL and went to 
regionals individually both years 
she competed. She plans to attend 
Clarendon College then transfer to 
WT to become a phlebotomist.

MATTEE JOHNSON 
Mattee Johnson is the daughter 

of Sandi Johnson. She had a very 
blessed high school career, which 
included being elected Senior Class 
President, 2018 Homecoming 
Queen, Lions Club Sweetheart, and 
2019 Young Woman of the Year. 
She was also a member of NHS and 
Student Council. She participated 
in basketball, cross country, golf, 

track, UIL, and was a cheerleader 
her junior year. Thanks to Clarendon 
College and Clarendon High School, 
she will graduate with 48 college-
credit hours and hopes to continue 
her education at Hardin Simmons 
University. There, she will pursue 
her goal of earning a biology degree 
and becoming a children’s dentist. 

SAMARA JOHNSON 
Samara Johnson is the daughter 

of James Johnson and Alicia Carson. 
She has lived in Clarendon most 
of her life and has had many good 
times in her hometown. Samara 
participated in theatre, One Act Play, 
and band during her four years of 
high school. She also participated 
in several UIL academic contests 
where she earned a variety of medals 
over the years. Samara plans to 
attend a nursing school to be an RN 
in two years. 

Congratulations, Madi!!
We are so 
Proud of 
you! 
 

Go make a 
difference 
in this 
world!  

Love you!

Mom, Dad, Alex, & Maddex
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Samara Ann Johnson
Congratulations from

Speed's Tire Unlimited

Nathan Daniel Lee
Congratulations from

Robertson Funeral Directors

Maritza Guadalupe 
Mercado-Vazquez

Congratulations from

Signs Plus

NATHAN LEE 
Nathan Lee, son of Christopher 

and April Lee, has lived in 
Clarendon for four years. Nathan 
competed in football three of the 
four years he attended CHS. Nathan 
is the oldest of four siblings. He 
has a 9th grade brother, 5th grade 
sister, and a 1st grade brother. He 
competed in track and field all four 
years and competed in baseball for 
two years. After high school, Nathan 
plans to attend Wayland Baptist 
University. He is going to major in 
kinesiology. He hopes to be a part 
of the WBU Pioneer football team 
while he attends.

MARITZA MERCADO 
Maritza Mercado is the daughter 

of Oscar and Margarita Mercado. 
She was born in Liberal, Kansas. 
She later moved to Clarendon where 
she has lived for about three years. 
She has never done any school 
activities, but she has always been 

focused on her school classes. What 
she hopes to accomplish while she’s 
still at school is to make the best of 
it since it’s her last year of being in 
high school. Maritza has no definite 
plans for the future yet, but she plans 
to move in with her sister and do her 
basics there. She hopes that after she 
finishes her basics, she will have an 
idea of what she wants to do. She is 
a little afraid of moving to a big city, 
but sometimes you have to take big 
steps when you’re an adult.

JAYDEN MONDS 
Jayden Monds, son of Brittany 

and Joel Monds, is a beautifully 
handsome senior who attended 
Clarendon High School. Throughout 
his time at CHS, he was accepted 
into National Honor Society, 
participated in the Gifted and 
Talented program, played basketball 
and tennis, participated in Student 
Council, and he plans to stay at 
this level of involvement in future 
activities.

Mattee,
We’re Proud of you! We love you!   

– Mom, Steven, Carlee, Suzee and Dixee

Mattee Mae Johnson
Congratulations from

Stocking Ice Cream Parlor
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Start The School 
Year with a 

Lesson in Safety!
Riding the school bus can be lots 
of fun, but remember the rules so 

everyone has a safe ride!

• Always sit facing forward.

• Do what the bus driver tells you to do.

• Keep the bus clean.

• Don’t stick anything out the window.

• Never walk behind the bus.

• Take fi ve big steps in front of the bus 
when crossing, and look both ways before 
you cross.

WELCOME BACK STUDENTS, AND HAVE A SAFE YEAR!

G R E E N B E L T
ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE
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The best of luck to all our ambitious young graduates.  You’re the hope and the future of our 
community, and we look forward to great things from each and every one of you.
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Kenneth William 
Overstreet

Congratulations from

Sandell Drive-In

Braylee Danielle Shields
Congratulations from

The Donley County Gin

Trenton Andrew Smith
Congratulations from

Country Bloomers 
Flowers & Gifts

Congratulations, Trenton!

You have worked incredibly hard!
We are proud of you!

Good Luck and God Bless!

Mom, Dad, Taylor, Tyler, & Brooke

KENNETH OVERSTREET
Kenneth Overstreet, son of 

Tammy Morrow, has had an 
awesome high school career in cross 
country and track. His interests 
reached further into flying since his 
now step dad, John Morrow, owns a 
150 Cessna. Work has always been 
good for this young man, and as he 
is graduating, he’s working more 
than ever. Along with that, Kenny 
is now training for entry into the 
Marine Corps where he wants to 
sacrifice his time and energy into 
hopefully leading other men.

BRAYLEE SHIELDS 
Braylee Shields is the daughter 

of Danielle Sandefur and Derek 
Shields. Braylee has lived in 
Clarendon her whole life and started 
school here in kindergarten. She 
played softball and participated in 
FFA. She also helped with the Christ 
Kids program during the summer 
of her freshman year. Braylee plans 
to attend Clarendon College to stay 

close to her family post-graduation; 
she will pursue her dreams in 
cosmetology later.

TRENTON ANDREW SMITH 
Trenton Andrew Smith is the son 

of David and Buffie Smith. He has 
lived in Clarendon his entire life, 
attending CISD since kindergarten. 
He participated in basketball his 
freshman year and attended the 
state basketball finals, played in 
the Bronco Band for two years, 
participated in UIL mathematics 
and advanced to regionals for three 
years, and has been in Student 
Council all years of high school and 
is currently serving as president. He 
is a member of NHS, FFA, FUMC, 
enjoys representing his school and 
community with his service, has 
been awarded servant leader every 
year in high school, is an Eagle 
Scout, and the Young Man of the 
Year for 2019. Trent has been a class 
officer every year of high school, 
has earned many Honor C’s, been on 

Jayden Spence Monds
Congratulations from

The Clarendon Enterprise
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Zane Vaughn Sneathen
Congratulations from

McKinney’s Motor Company

Schkiria Kameel 
Weatherton
Congratulations from

Every Nook & Cranny

Now it’s time to kick up your
heels and celebrate, graduate! 

Congratulations on this fine achievement. Your hard work, 
dedication and accomplishments have made us very proud.

Wootten’s NAPA
Greg  Wootten
806-874-2240 • 806-336-2474
203 Jefferson, Hwy. 287 • Clarendon, TX 79226

YOUR NAPA
AUTO PARTS STORE

J&W Lumber
US 287 & Carhart • Clarendon, Texas

Keep reaching for the stars, Clarendon grads! 
We’re proud of you!

the A Honor Roll, and was awarded 
CHS Top Math Student. Trent plans 
to attend WTA&M University and 
major in mechanical engineering or 
business management.

ZANE VAUGHN SNEATHEN 
Zane Vaughn Sneathen has 

attended CISD since his 6th grade 
year. During this time, he has been 
an active member of UIL, FCA, 
varsity football, varsity baseball, 
and weekly youth groups and church 
camps through Cowboy Ministries. 
He has the drive and spirit to achieve 
his many goals. His next goal will be 
Clarendon College, where he hopes 
to continue his studies and baseball. 
The best part is he knows all things 
are possible through Christ!  He is 
the son of Leanne Holland and the 
grandson of Richard and Claudette 
Bagot and Patricia Kirchhoff. 

SCHKIRIA WEATHERTON 
Schkiria Weatherton is the 

daughter of Glenn and Mary 

Weatherton. Clarendon has always 
been her home, and she has attended 
Clarendon schools since Headstart. 
For four years she participated 
in cheerleading, cross country, 
basketball, track, and UIL, as well 
as being in CHS Student Council 
and FCA. She was also a member 
of NHS and played softball for two 
years. This year she started her 
own worship team called Joyful 
Noise Worship. Kira loved to be 
involved at her church where she 
was the youth leader for two years 
and volunteered with VBS. She 
represented her community as a 
sweetheart at the Lion’s Club and 
has won many awards, including 
2019 Homecoming Queen, FCA 
Female Christian Athlete of the 
Year, and All-American Cheerleader. 
Schkiria will be finishing her high 
school career as vice president of her 
class and continuing her education 
at Wayland Baptist University 
where she will cheer and major in 
molecular biology to reach her goal 
of becoming a pediatrician.
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Perla Guadalupe Carreon
Congratulations from

 Monroe's Peach Ranch

Cody Michael Flores
Congratulations from

Hedley Senior Citizens

Erykah Danielle Martinez
Congratulations from

Sonic Drive-In

Collin Trent Monroe
Congratulations from

 Monroe's Peach Ranch

PERLA CARREON
Perla is the daughter of 

Elizabeth and Victor Carreon. Perla 
has attended Hedley ISD for six 
years. Throughout high school, 
she has been involved in many 
extracurricular activities such as 
basketball for four years, One Act 
Play for three years, UIL for four 
years, and has also been a part of 
the National Honors Society for two 
years. She has completed 31 hours 
of dual credit courses. She was 
nominated for homecoming court 
her senior year and was crowned 
queen. She is the Valedictorian of 
the Senior class of 2020. After high 
school she plans to attend Clarendon 
College to complete her basics. After 
that she plans to transfer to West 
Texas A&M University to pursue her 
career in nursing or teaching

CODY FLORES 
Cody is the son of Michael 

Flores and Darcey Flores. Cody 
has attended Hedley ISD for five 
years. Throughout these five years, 
Cody has been involved in many 
extracurricular activities such as 
Football, Basketball, Track and 
Field, Tennis, and Golf. Cody will be 
attending Tulsa Welding School in 
july to begin his path to be a pipeline 
welder.

ERYKAH MARTINEZ
Erykah Martinez is the daughter 

of Jerome and Gigi Martinez. She 
has attended Hedley ISD since her 
sophomore year. Throughout her 
time at Hedley ISD, she played 
basketball for three years, golf 
for two years and cheered for one 
year. She also participated in One 
Act Play for three years. After high 
school, Erykah plans to continue 
her education at Clarendon College 
for her basics and then furthering 
her education at West Texas A&M 
University where she will work 
towards becoming a pediatric nurse.

COLLIN MONROE
Collin is the 18-year-old son of 

Troy and Katherine Monroe. He has 

attended Hedley School his whole 
life. While in high school he played 
football for four years, basketball 
for four years, tennis for two years, 
golf for one year, and track for 
three years where he advanced to 
regionals one time. He also ran cross 
country four years and advanced 
to regionals four times. Collin has 
been in UIL four years and has 
advanced to regionals three times. 
He has been in the National Honor 
Society for three years and a part of 
Hedley FFA where he showed and 
judged animals. Collin has been a 
class officer for four years. He was 
involved in One Act Play for four 
years and advanced to bi-district 
two times. He has been awarded 
the fighting heart award twice for 
football and has All-District honors 
in football. He was also awarded 
Hedley´s Youngman of the Year. 
He plans to go to a trade school 
and learn a trade to go into the 
workforce.

MICA DELOS REYES
Mica is the 17-year old 

daughter of Bhel and J.B. Alvey. 
She moved from the Philippines 
and transferred to Hedley ISD 
since her sophomore year, in 2017. 
Throughout her high school career, 
she received Academic honors and 
was extremely involved in many 
extracurricular activities and clubs. 
She was involved with writing and 
was an editor of the Journalism 
Club and a member of the School 
Newspaper club for four years. 
She was also a member of One-
Act Play, Arbor Society, National 
Honor Society, Band, and other 
different clubs in the Philippines, 
such as Environmental Club, High 
School Theater Group, Art, Drama, 
Life Sciences, Economics, History, 
and Language Clubs. She has a 
great interest in arts, and joined 
many art organizations and groups, 
and participated in extracurricular 
activities involving arts and drama. 
In the Philippines, she was also 
one of the co-directors and the 
prop master in her school’s plays, 



Mica Delos Reyes
Congratulations from

Hedley Senior Citizens

Alissa Jo Upton
Congratulations from

Hedley Senior Citizens
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El Filibusterismo and Noli Me 
Tangere that both won 1st place. 
She also participated in UIL and 
other competitive organizations and 
played Volleyball and Basketball. 
She was also heavily involved in 
volunteer works in the churches in 
the Philippines, where she met new 
people and made many cherished 
memories. After high school, Mica is 
heading towards Clarendon College, 
then West Texas A&M University, to 
get a degree in Nursing, which she 
will eventually use to pursue a career 
in the medical field in neurosurgery. 

ALISSA UPTON
Alissa is the daughter of Casey 

Upton and Lisa Booth. Alissa 
has attended Hedley ISD for two 
years. Throughout these two years, 
Alissa has been involved with 
extracurricular activities such as 
Basketball, cheerleading, and has 
also been a member of the yearbook 
staff. Alissa does not plan on going 
to college; she’d rather work.

Hedley Class of 2020

Bravo, grads! You’ve made us proud!

H H& R
THE FULL SERVICE COMPANY

ROOFINGH H& R L
L
C

Tim & Shauna Herbert
HEDLEY, TEXAS 806-881-4997

Congratulations, 
Kiki and Collin!

We love you 
and we are 

proud of you!

May your hard work and 
education open the door to a 
world of new opportunities 

and success!

A Note of 
Congratulations

Joey & Brenda Lee
Lee’s Insurance

PO Box 189 • Clarendon, Texas 79226

806.874.2130

HOME • AUTO • LIFE • COMMERCIAL



As you turn the page to the next chapter, 
the future is yours to write. Fill it with 
new experiences, good people and 
rewarding choices that help make 
the world a better place. 

CONGRATULATIONS

Best wishes to all of the 
dedicated seniors who 
are celebrating their 
graduation today!

STORAGE
Hwy. 287 West & Hwy. 70 North 

Owners Gary & Nena Hunt

874-2631
Gary’s Cell: (806) 205-4016   Nena’s Cell: (806) 336-8576

Mailing Address: 509 South Cottage St. Clarendon, Tx 79226

HUNT NO MORE 
STORAGE
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J&W Lumber
US 287 & Carhart • Clarendon, Texas

Keep reaching for the stars, Hedley grads! 
We’re proud of you!

Tanner,
I’m so very proud of the young 
man you have become and will 
enjoy watching you progress 
as you begin this new phase of 
your life.  Congratulations to 
you and all my love.

Grandma

Tanner,
We are so proud of the 
young man you have 
become.  You have always 
been up for an adventure 
and we look forward to 
see what adventures lie 
ahead for you in your 
future.  Keep  God first 
and he will always light 
your path.  We love you!

Mom & Chris

HARVEST
LOVE

PLANT
SMILES
GROW 
LAUGHTER

The Donley County Gin
3900 US HWY 287 • LELIA LAKE,  TX • (806) 874-2428
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Time Flies
but memories last forever!

It seems like just 
yesterday that they 

wrote these letters in 
first grade, and now 

they are grown!

Congratulations 
to the Class of 2020!

Security Abstract Co.
— and — 

Shelton & Shelton
James T. Shelton & Taylor J. Shelton

Attorneys-at-Law
222 S. Sully Street • Clarendon, Texas

Dear Santa,
I would like for you to bring 
me a Wii and some games for 
it. I also want a toy truck 
and some new clothes and 
shoes. Please bring me some 
new coats also. How
is Rudolph?

Love,
Makayla Brown

Dear Santa,
I hope my little cousin is 
good. I would like a stuffed 
animal. I hope my friends 
have a good Christmas. 
I hope my family has a 
good Christmas. I hope 
my Grandpa and Grandma 
have a good Christmas. I 
hope everybody has a good 
Christmas. O.K. That’s all.

Love,
Tanner Burch

Dear Santa,
I would like for you to bring 
me a new game and some 
skates. I have been very 
good. Merry Christmas! 

Your friend,
Collin Butler

Dear Santa,
I want a bike and skates. 
How are you doing? How 
many presents are you going 
to give us? Are there little 
elves that drink hot cocoa? 
I want a new t.v. and I 
want some high heels for 
Christmas and then I want 
shoes that have the one 
wheel on the bottom.

Love,
Eboni Butler

Dear Santa,
I would like for you to bring 
me a Dalmatian puppy. I 
want a doll, a dragon, a 
pencil sharpener, and a some 
fingernail paint. I have been 
a very good girl.

Your friend,
Raynee Newsome

Dear Santa Claus,
I want a video game and 
a bike and some new roller 
skates and a Nintendo DS. 
I want to know how much 
Pirates of the Caribbean 
cost. I would also like a new 
dog. I would like some new 
Poke’mon cards and a new 
phone. Please bring my mom 
some Hershey Kisses-she 
loves them. David would like 
to have a new pocketknife.

Your friend,
Kenny Overstreet

Dear Santa,
I would like for you to bring 
me some Agent Lego sets, 
and some Batman Lego sets. 
I also want a Batman game 
for my DS and any extra 
DS games you have. I was 
wandering if you are going to 
bring Rudolph with you this 
Christmas? What do you feed 
Rudolph? Does he still have 
his red nose? I have been a 
very good boy this year. I will 
leave you milk and cookies snd 
I hope you have a safe trip.

Love,
Trent Smith

p.s. I will leave Santa Mouse 
some cheese.

Dear Santa,
I want a game and a doll and 
a doll house and a play horse.

Love,
Braylee Shields

Dear Santa Claus,
I would like a laptop, a T.V., 
and a phone for Christmas. 
If you could, please bring 
me a puppy and a camera. 
I don’t know if you can fit 
a waterbed on your sleigh, 
but  would love to have one. 
I will leave some fruit salad 
for you.

Your friend,
Kira Weatherton

Dear Santa,
I want you bring me a black 
and white baby kitten. My 
sister Isabella would like a 
new Dora toy, my big sister 
Emily wants a stuffed pig 
and my brother Matthew 
wants a game for our Wii. My 
cat Chocolate Chip wants a 
new toy, too.

Your friend,
Erykah Martinez

Dear Santa,
I have been a good boy this 
year; I promise! I would 
like a puppy and some Night 
Vision goggles. My brother, 
sister, and I will leave you 
some cookies and milk. We 
know you get really hungry on 
your long journey.

Love,
Collin Monroe
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Commencement day is finally here, and we would like to wish you the best of luck every 
step of the way on your path to success.  Keep setting your sights high, giving it nothing 
less than your best effort, and you will be sure to ultimately reach your goals.

Congratulations to all the Donley County Seniors on a job well done!
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